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Chan, Mark

From:

Sent: 29 January 2020 15:57

To: Chan, Mark

Cc: Simon Frank

Subject: Planning application 2019/5705/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mark 

We are next door neighbours to Number 15 Thurlow Road, and we are based on both the lower ground floor and raised ground 
floor. 
We sent our neighbours a letter expressing our concerns that their current extension plans go beyond our footprint and the other 
side with a roof slanting towards us 
And be a potential eye sore, especially at the raised ground level. 
 
Another concern is that they remove the beautiful beech hedge between us which we have enjoyed the privacy it provides for 
years prior to them moving in to their flat. 
We believe this has enormous amenity value and that this should be taken in to consideration. Photos to follow. Unfortunately they 
have not responded to our request for a discussion on the hedge either. 
 
We have tried to express our concerns and objections on line but there are technical faults which are preventing us doing this. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Michelle Katz & Simon Frank 
14 Thurlow Road 
London 

 
 


